Submission 9

Dear Members and Senators,
I am writing to urge you not to endorse the implementing legislation for the CCTPP.

The effect of this trade partnership will be to restrict the government in future from
protecting public interest in many areas such as:

« foreign investors will be given the ability to sue the government over domestic policy
decisions, in such areas as the price of medicines, protection of the environment and

Indigenous land rights
e labour rights will be under threat, especially for vulnerable workers.

Most importantly, the CCTPP will give no clear economic benefits to Australia.

Please take my concerns into account in your decision making.
Yours sincerely,

Anne Byrne





